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Dear Andrew 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

Thank you for your email of 14 August 201 5 requesting information from The Treasury under the 
Official Information Act 1982. On 2 September 2015, the part of your request relating to 'Rail Impacts 
version 6.2, NZTA Rail freight public value project (RAH 2045) Estimation of the State highway impacts 
arising from mode shift of rail freight, December 2014' was transferred to the NZ Transport Agency 
under section 14(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act 1982. 

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is attached: 
• Estimated state highway impacts arising from any mode shift of rail freight', version 6.2, 5 

December 2014 

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Marinus La Rooij, 
Freight Strategy Manager, by email to marinus.larooij@nzta.qovt.nz  or by phone on (04) 894 6308. 

Yours sincerely 

Jenny Chetwynd 
Group Manager, Strategy Communications and Performance 
For Chief Executive 
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